
From: chrism [chrism@lanproservices.co.uk] 
Sent: 19 May 2010 12:32 
To: 'POServices' 
Subject: RE: GNDP JCS Announcement of Exploratory Meeting 
Simon, 
  
I’m sure that along with many others who attended last week’s Exploratory meeting I wish to thank 
you for helping organise the event. 
  
I need to raise what I consider to be a serious issue with you which I will hope you will draw to the 
Inspector’s attention. 
  
It will not have gone unnoticed that in response to a specific question posed by Mr. Foster, the 
GNDP spokesperson replied that there was “no Plan B” in existence in the event that funding for the 
NDR does not materialise.  The GNDP also admitted that in the absence of this road proposal the 
Joint Core Strategy would have to be significantly revised. 
  
This state of affairs surely proves beyond any reasonable doubt, as expressed in one of my 
submitted representations, that the GNDP has not properly considered any reasonable alternatives 
to the proposed preferred strategy, which as we all now know, is entirely dependent for its delivery 
upon the funding and delivery of the NDR. 
  
In view of this admittance by the GNDP, the current JCS must be found to be fundamentally 
unsound and I cannot see that a formal examination is needed to come to this conclusion, resulting 
in further time and public money being expended for no gain. 
  
It is clear from the JCS submission document that had the letter from the Department of Transport 
dated 8 February 2010, read out at last week’s meeting, not been received, the JCS would likely not 
have been submitted for examination.  In that event there is not even an indication of what planning 
framework would exist to guide future developments within the Norwich Policy Area over the next 
few years. 
  
Owing to the procedures in place to examine LDFs there will be no opportunity for the appointed 
Inspectors to examine those proposals that have been submitted for assessment but which have 
received no consideration by the authorities making up the GNDP.  This is both regrettable and a 
serious omission from the process. 
  
Regards, 
  
Chris Marsden Dip.TP., M.R.T.P.I. 
LANPRO Services 
4 St. Mary's House, Duke Street, NORWICH, NR3 1QA 
Tel: +44 (0)845 121 0740 
Fax: +44 (0)1603 628464 
Mob: +44(0)78844 42415 
  

 
Confidentiality: This email and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they 
have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please 
reply to this email and highlight the error. 
Security Warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet email is not a 100% 
secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and accept this lack of security when emailing us. 
Viruses: Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any virus, we advise 
that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure they are actually virus free. 
  
From: POServices [mailto:simon@poservices.co.uk]  
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